
     
 
 
 
Name of Project, Cost of 
Proposal, and Sponsor 

What is the proposal and what needs does 
it address? 
 

Details of any 
previous Local 
Committee Funding  

What consultation has 
been undertaken? 

Little Bookham Village Hall 
Phase 2 and 3 
 
£2,500  (capital) 
 
 
Proposed by  
Jim Smith 

Funding is being sought towards the costs of 
building a new car park to replace the unsafe 
one.  This will greatly improve security for the 
users of the hall.  Funding is also being sought  
towards the costs of building a new storage 
room which will be used to house the hall 
equipment.  This will free up the existing 
storage area inside to be used as an additional 
meeting space. 

£2,500 in March 2006 
towards Phase 1. 

Consultation has taken 
place with local people and 
users of the Village Hall 
along with the planning 
officers of Mole Valley 
District Council. 

Additional Lighting on Pixham 
Lane 
 
£6,000 
 
Proposed by 
Hazel Watson 

Install 6 additional lights on the footpaths 
between Pixham and Dorking to improved 
lighting to make pedestrians safer 

Match funding is being 
granted through Surrey 
Highways 

Improved lighting has been 
requested by many 
Pixham residents 

Leatherhead Drama Festival 
 
£2,500 
 
Proposed by  
Tim Hall 

The Leatherhead Drama Festival provides an 
important part of community building and the 
regeneration of the town centre as well as re-
emphasis of its role as a focus for the 
surrounding village communities. The allocation 
will support the youth involved in the project. 

A successful event 
showcasing youth 
drama particularly.  

Widespread consultation 
was taken before the first 
festival. There was and still 
is wide spread support in 
the local community, 
including local partners. 
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No Cold Calling Zones 
 
£1,500 
 
Proposed by 
Tim Hall (£500) 
Jim Smith (£500) 
Tim Ashton (£500) 
 

A No Cold Calling Zone is being implemented 
in Bookham Fetcham and Ashtead. The 
additional funding will go towards publicity and 
safety awareness messages for those areas. In 
regards to Tim Hall allocation the additional 
money will go towards setting up a scheme in 
Leatherhead 

None Consultation is currently 
underway in the effected 
areas and will close on the 
15th June 2008 

Ralph Vaughan Williams 
anniversary festival 
 
£500 
 
Proposed by  
Hazel Watson  
 

A four day Festival (3/6 July 2008) 
commemorating VW's 50th Anniversary (death) 
by a series of high quality concerts, recitals, 
flim showing, lectires, flaver festibal, festival 
church services, children at work etc.  

£750 was allocated in 
2007/08 by Stephen 
Cooksey. 

The Trust have consulted 
MVDC last year to 
ascertain whether they 
proposed such an event. I 
have spoken to John 
Cawdell and applied for a 
leisure grant, also to 
MVDC. AAs forum, Surrey 
CC Arts, performing arts 
library, local residents and 
members 
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Taxi Vouchers 
 
 
£4, 100 
 
Proposed by  
Tim Hall (£1,218) 
Hazel Watson (£1,954) 
Jim Smith (£936) 
 

Funding to continue support for the taxi 
voucher scheme in the associated Members 
wards. 

£20,000 was 
committed for the pilot 
scheme in 2005 
 
A further 10,350 has 
been committed from 
all Members 

Initial consultation was 
undertaken during the pilot 
scheme. Regular 
advertising has been 
undertaken. Any future 
consultation will be 
administered by Mary 
Foster SCC 

Forty foot Playgroup 
 
£1,000 
 
Proposed by 
Tim Hall  
 
 

The Forty Foot Playgroup are in need of 
additional library equipment to support the work 
they do with children and young people. 

None Consultation has been 
taken with the users of the 
library and staff. 

The Grange Carpentry Tools  
 
£1,000 
 
Proposed by 
Jim Smith 
  

Training adults with learning difficulties 
additional skills and wider training 
opportunities.  

None The Member has visited an 
open day at the Grange 
and spoken to the staff and 
users. 

 

 


